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Robert Lee Independent 
School District will be having a 
Veteran’s Day Program on 
Monday, November 11, 2019, at 
9:30 am.  If  you are a veteran or 
know of  a veteran that would 
like to attend, please call RLISD 
at (325) 453-4555 to RSVP by 
Wednesday, November 6, 2019.

The Coke County Ranchers 
Workshop will be held Monday, 
November 11, 2019, at the 
Robert Lee Rec Hall.  
Registration will be held from 
8:30 am until 9 am, with the 
program set for 9 am until 3 pm. 
The registration fee includes 
lunch and CEUs will be 
available.

Topics and speakers for the 
workshop include:  Tagging Law 
for Lifestock, Dr. Pete Fincher, 
DVM, Texas Animal Health 
Commission; Fall and Winter 
Supplementation of  Livestock, 
Jeff  Prokop, Purina Feeds; 
Rainfall Insurance, Bill 
Thompson, Economist, Texas 
A&M AgriLife Extension; BVD 

and BRD, Dr. Chase Runyan, 
Beef  Cattle Nutrition Professor, 
Angelo State University; Feral 
Hog Control; and Laws and 
Regulations for Pesticide 
Application.

This workshop will be 
beneficial to those leasing land, 
landowners, producers, and land 
managers.  The program topics 
will help answer questions about 
ranching in Coke and 
surrounding counties.

To pre-register, contact the 
Coke County AgriLife 
Extension Office at (325) 453-
2461 or email 
morgan.runyan@ag.tamu.edu.

The Friends of  the Robert Lee 
Care Center annual Brown Bag 
Lunch will be held on Tuesday, 
November 12, 2019.  Come by 
the Robert Lee Methodist 
Church Family Life Center 
between 11 am and 1 pm and 
pick up a quick lunch of  a 
pulled pork sandwich, chips, 
bottle of  water, and home baked 
cookie for dessert.  There will be 
tables available for you to sit 
down, eat, and visit if  you have 

on Friday, November 15, 2019.

The Coke County Extension 
Office will hold a Range 
Revitalization Workshop on 
Thursday, November 14, at the 
Robert Lee Rec Hall from 1:30 
pm until 4 pm.  The registration 
fee includes CEU’s.

Please call the Coke County 
Extension Office at (325) 453-
2461 to RSVP.

RL4Restoration will be 
hosting a bake sale on Friday, 
November 22, beginning at 9 
am at Robert Lee State Bank.  
Casseroles, breads, and other 
goodies will be available for 

the time.
Orders for delivery may be 

placed ahead of  time by texting 
or calling Della Alexander at 
(806) 445-3089.  Please include 
your name, contact number, 
number of  meals you are 
ordering, and address and time 
for delivery.

Coke County Kickapoo Water 
Control and Improvement 
District #1 will hold an election 
on January 14, 2020, for the 
purpose for electing two directors.  
Directors Dennie Braswell and 
Bob Ragsdale have filed for re-
election.  The election will be 
held at Bronte City Hall.

For further information 
concerning the election, contact 
Clerk Fran Sonnenberg by 5 pm 

purchase.  Proceeds till go to the 
playground project at the Coke 
County Park in Robert Lee.

The November monthly 
meeting of  The Friends of  the 
Robert Lee Care Center will be 
held on Monday, November 18, 
2019, at 10 am in the East Side 
Activity Room of  the Robert 
Lee Care Center.  This will be 
the last meeting for 2019.  Plans 
will be finalized for a Chili 
Supper to be held in February, a 
report will be given on the status 
of  the SAHF grant application, 
and new project ideas for 2020 
will be presented.

If  you are not already a 
member of  this dedicated group 
of  Robert Lee residents, come 
check us out.


